Purbrook PURBROOK INFANT SCHOOL Purbrook
;g ALDERMOOR ROAD EAST, PURBROOK PO7 5NQ (o
P Telephone: 023 9261 0761
Email: adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk
Headteacher: Lisa A de Carteret
Assistant Headteacher: Paul Stray
School Business Manager: Hazel K Dean

03 November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Last week we shared on our Friday Flier that this year we will be hosting our first Christmas Fayre since
Covid in 2019. This is taking place on Friday 02 December from 1.45pm-4.30pm and we are excited to
make it as festive and fun as possible. (School is closing early on this day and there is no Beehive after
school club.)

We are still looking for stall holders. This is priced at £10 a stall and a donation to the raffle. (You are
required to have your own public liability insurance). We are also on the lookout for raffle prizes and teddy
bears in good condition that need a new home. All kind donations can be left in the school’s reception
lobby and we will pop some boxes down this week. If you are having a clear out of any old toys and other
bits and bobs to make space for new Christmas gifts please donate these to our School Fayre.

Dates for your diary:

1. Friday 11 November 2022: Mufti day in exchange for either sweets/alcohol/crafty items

2. Friday 25 November 2022: Mufti day in exchange for Tombola items

3. Friday 02 December 2022: Morning of the Fayre, please bring in a cake/cakes or something edible to
be sold in the Christmas café! (We will send out reminders closer to the day)

These mufti days will help to make the School Fayre successful and raise much needed funds. The tombola
is an age-old tradition at all Fayres and prizes can be won with the sale of a ticket. The sweets, alcohol and
crafty items will go towards creating a winner’s hamper from the raffle or games’ prizes.

We are also looking for a carpenter or a handy person who can whip up a shelf for the EIf on the Shelf
game? Any takers please let Lorraine, the chair of the PTFA know via the email below.

If you would like to get involved with the PTFA in any way please drop them an email via:
PTFA@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

A

Mrs L A de Carteret
Headteacher
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